Getting behind

Ugh. I ended up working late the last two days, no interest
in blogging. I guess I do need to write something though
considering my last post was from before camp. That turned
out to be an enjoyable experience which I’'ll write about
shortly. We left the morning of Sunday the 20th and returned
last Friday. I could have stayed another week had it been a
two-week experience, but then again the possibility exists for
a trip with my OH friends next winter so I wouldn’t have
wanted to get in the way of it. So this week we started work
on two new stores. There are actually four, but someone else
is doing the other two. In fact, I won’t be doing these
stores for more than a couple months because I'm training
someone to hopefully take them over if the two who have been
training don’t snatch them up first. In addition, I am now in
charge of the equipment and so had to order some yesterday.
They attempted delivery today- that’s quite the service but
too bad nobody was home. 1I’'ll have to call them tomorrow to
find out how to proceed, whether they will try again or I'll
have to pick the packages up- I know nothing about this
delivery company. Today's training went s-1-o-w by the way.
I started the morning with a technical glitch that cost me
almost three hours to fix, and then was only able to do one
store afterward. Hopefully the other store won’t be too
upset. I wanted to call them but it seems that I have
misplaced the business cards they gave me. Sigh.

Sorry- more positive ramblings next post I hope!
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